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TM‐12:  Review of Emergency Response Plan  

	
This	technical	memorandum	was	submitted	to	DWSD	in	November	2013	with	comments	in	review	of	
the	Department’s	Emergency	Response	Plan.		Due	to	the	subject	matter,	this	technical	memorandum	is	
covered	by	a	non‐disclosure	agreement.		A	meeting	was	held	in	October	2014	with	DWSD	to	discuss	
progress	on	updating	the	Department’s	overall	Emergency	Response	Plan.		An	update	to	comments	in	
review	of	the	emergency	response	plan,	plus	additional	information	gathered	on	planning	for	service	
outages	on	the	Adams	Branch	and	Downriver	was	provided	to	DWSD	in	May	2015.	
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